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Good afternoon

I was wondering whether the 2023/24 employee pay review has now been
finalised and implemented.

If so, please find enclosed a Freedom of Information request regarding this
matter.

If it has yet to be concluded do you happen to know when would be best to
submit the request again?

Regards

 
Email: 
Telephone: 
Mobile: 
Website: 

Please note: I normally work Mondays and Tuesdays of each week

 information contained in this e-mail message is intended only for the personal and
confidential use of the recipient(s) named above. This message may be an attorney-client
communication and/or work product and as such is privileged and confidential. If the
reader of this message is not the intended recipient or an agent responsible for delivering it
to the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that you have received this document in
error and that any review, dissemination, distribution, or copying of this message is strictly



prohibited. If you have received this communication in error, please notify us immediately
by e-mail, and delete the original message.
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Dear 
 

FOI Ref: 87742/23
 
Thank you for your request for information, dated 17 July 2023, under the
Freedom of Information Act 2000.
 
You requested:
I was wondering whether the 2023/24 employee pay review has now been
finalised and implemented.
If so, please find enclosed a Freedom of Information request regarding this
matter.
Please find attached the completed questionnaire.
I hope this has been of assistance. If you have any further queries, please do not
hesitate to contact me, quoting the reference number above in any
correspondence.
If you are unhappy with the response or the way in which your request was dealt
with and wish to make a complaint or request a review of our decision, you should
write to:
 
Kathryn Trower
Interim Director of Corporate Services
Local Government Boundary Commission for England
1st Floor
Windsor House
50 Victoria Street
London
SW1H 0TL
 
 
 
 
 
Angela Hendry
Office Manager and HR Lead
1st Floor, Windsor House
50 Victoria Street
London SW1H 0TL
 
07886 973108
 
 



 

How are we doing? Click here to give us your views.
 
 




